
 
 

 

MIDDLE AND UPPER SCHOOL  

DRUG AND ALCOHOL AGREEMENT  

_____________________________________   

 

 

Dear Middle and Upper School Parents and Students, 

 

At The First Academy we care deeply about student safety, and it's our desire to partner with you 

to establish appropriate boundaries that protect your child's social, spiritual, and physical 

well-being. Underage drinking has grown increasingly common in schools across the country, 

and countless families have experienced the destructive effects of this practice. 

 

In an effort to reinforce our partnership with your family, we’d ask that you carefully review the 

information below, which highlights elements of the Student Agreement of Conduct and the 

Drug and Alcohol Policy outlined in the TFA Parent/Student Handbook. By signing this 

document, it is understood that you have read, understand, and support all of The First 

Academy's expectations regarding drug and alcohol use. 

 

As a TFA parent, I will: 

● Fully support The First Academy's policies related to student alcohol consumption 

● Fully support The First Academy's policies related to student drug use 

● Reinforce these policies with my student 

 

As a TFA student, I will: 

● Abstain from alcohol use 

● Abstain from drug use 

● If I am involved in a drug or alcohol related incident, I understand the consequences as 

outlined in the Parent/Student Handbook. 

 

Thank you again for your partnership and support. We are blessed to serve your family. Please 

don’t hesitate to contact the appropriate School administrator if you have any questions or 

concerns about the boundaries outlined above. 

 

 

 

______________________________ ___________________________ 

PARENT NAME (PRINT) STUDENT NAME (PRINT) 

 

 

______________________________               ___________________________ 

PARENT SIGNATURE STUDENT SIGNATURE 


